
 
Menan-Lorenzo Interchange opened July 29, 2011. 

January 5, 2012 

Thanks to all who participated in building the Menan-Roberts exit of U.S. 20 at 
Lorenzo. 

I live in Annis and travel to Rexburg frequently. I have been battling the turn north 
onto U.S. 20 at that location since learning how to drive as a teenager. 

It is so wonderful to get onto U.S. 20 smoothly. I don’t have to wait to enter the 
highway or to cross four lanes of fast-moving traffic. 

And I don’t have to do all this on icy roads in the winter. 

Thanks to the planners, workers and taxpayers. It was effort and means well spent. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Radford 
Annis 


